

July 8, 2011



Kevin Smith Truckee Tahoe Airport District 10356 Truckee Airport Road Truckee, CA 96161

Dear Kevin,

Thank you very much for your donation to Truckee Day. This year, over 750 volunteers picked up *nearly ten tons* of trash from alongside our roads! 725 burgers were served to volunteers at the Block Party. This remarkable turnout and effort, especially in light of the wet weather, is only possible because of the generosity of donors such as you who make this event happen.

We look forward to working alongside you next year for the 9th annual Truckee Day. Until then, please accept our thanks for helping to clean the streets of Truckee and connect our community at the Block Party celebration!

Please keep the previously-mailed written acknowledgement from the Truckee Tahoe Community Foundation for your tax records.

Warmly,

Gerald Herrick Coordinator Maia Schneider Co-Chair Richard Anderson Co-Chair

9

Truckee Day 2011 Fundraising Co-Chairs